
Bomber Virtual Academy School Portrait Day 

All Bomber Virtual Academy students will have the opportunity to have school pictures 
taken by Wingard Photography on Thursday, October 29, 2020 at Dunbar Auditorium from 
8 a.m. to 11 a.m. 
 
If your children already had their school portraits taken at their schools, they will not need to 
attend this portrait session. 
 
The portrait order forms (by building) can be viewed ​here​. 
 
Parents may print the order form and fill it out before portraits, but copies of the order form 
will also be available at Dunbar Auditorium on October 29. 
 
No appointment is necessary for these portraits.  

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/17ycPAXluXMhkgpEH1d0aNwU_4eyBXmws?usp=sharing

